
Mac Morning Announcements
Wednesday June 7th 2017

Day 5
What is up 

Meow



Hey Mac! The end of year carnival is 
TODAY! Come buy a bracelet for 

$7.50 in front of the little theatre at 
lunch. Here’s a video



For today … please do locker 
clean-up period 1.  Please go to 
your regular period 5 classes for 

period 1 & 2, return to your 
homeroom period 3 for your 

yearbook & end of year video.

The carnival will begin at period 
4.



This is a reminder for future 
leadership students, there will 
be a brief meeting in Gym 1.  

Your invitation will be with your 
homeroom teachers.



Looking for a summer job? If you are 
living in the Pincourt, Ile-Perrot, 
Notre-Dame- de L’ile Perrot or 

Terrasse- Vaudreuil,  there is an 
opportunity to work with Carrefour- 
Jeunesse emploi. There is a signup 

sheet to request more information in 
the guidance office. 



All Grade 7 & 8 students 
going to La Ronde.  

Remember to bring money, 
a backpack, and a hat.  

Please meet in front of the 
main office on Friday.  We 

leave at 9:15 sharp!



Do you have a device (ipad, laptop) 
given to you by the resource 

department? 
You must return it today. 



Mr Hamel’s Grade 9 art students! 
Come by the art room today at Recess 

to pick up your art portfolios and 
sketchbooks!



Grade 10 Finals Tutorials continue next week:

Thursday June 8 starting with History at 9 am then 
Math CST at 11 am

Friday June 9 starting with History at 9 am then 
General Science at 11 am

Saturday June 10 with Math CST from 10 am to 1 
pm

Sunday June 11 with General Science from 10 am 
to 1 pm

Hope to see you all there!



If you are a grade 10 or 11 student 
working in the Vaudreuil-Soulanges 

area this summer there is a 
competition happening for who has 

the best boss! Winner receives a IPad, 
see guidance for more information.



Grads….If your purchased your Prom 
ticket but did not receive a ticket, you 
MUST see Ms. Hoffman today to pick 
them up. 



If you ordered school clothes, you can 

pick them up in room 316.   



This is a reminder for the bantam 
girls flag football team, would the 
following players please return 
their jerseys to Ms. Hoffman..
Emily Latour and Trinity Romano 
please return your jerseys!!.



Have a great 180th day back to 
school Mac High!


